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                                                                                                                       5th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

YEAR 6 BAKING CLUB 

We are pleased to advise that we are running a Baking Club this half term on Mondays in the 

Practical Room from 3.15pm – 4.30pm.  The children will be following recipes, measuring and 

mixing ingredients, pouring, kneading and following timings to create pastries, buns and cakes.   

 

Children will be required to bring with them a clearly named container that would be big enough to 

fit 4 cakes (cupcake size) to each of the sessions. 

 

MONDAY AFTER SCHOOL SESSIONS 

18th and 25th September 

2nd, 9th, 16th October 

 
The total cost for these sessions will be £15.00 (£3.00 per session) Please wait in The Grove at 
4:30pm to collect your child at the end of the session.  
 

Walking Home from Ewell Grove (Year 6 only) *Please read* 

If your child already has permission to walk home from school (completed 'Walking to and from 

School Alone Form' for Year 6 only), please can you re-confirm that you are happy for your child to 

walk home from Ewell Grove once Baking Club has finished at 4:30pm. 

If you are happy for your child to do so, please email the School Office: info@ewell-

grove.surrey.sch.uk 

Should you require your child to walk home, please ensure the email is sent to the School Office at 

least one day before the next session for which you would like your child to walk home from. 

 
Please speak to your child prior to signing them up for Baking Club to ensure that it is something 

they really would like to do; by taking a place your child does not want, you may be preventing 

another child who would like to take part from participating in the initial essential sessions.  

 

You will be sent a ‘Form’ today via a separate Parent Mail; if you would like your child to take part in 

Baking Club, please complete this form by 10:30am on Friday 8th September.  

 

We will look at the responses and create a group of 12 children. We will then notify you if your child 

has a place and will ask that you make your payment through Tucasi our secure scopay system. 

Any child who is entitled to Pupil Premium; these costs will be covered by the school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Speer 
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